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Comments: | have seen that the US Forest Service has plans to sell timber from the Tongass National Forest.
This means roads being built which destroys even more pristine woodlands and wildlife habitat. This also would
bring more vehicles, heavy equipment as well as searches for additional oil fields, tourists and destructive off
road vehicles which will destroy even more habitat, diversity and young plants as well as damage older plants.

| cannot condone this development in our pristine wilderness area and ask you to please not sell timber permits
and to not allow new road construction. We, as a country, have so few pristine areas left and with global
warming, we ABSOLUTELY MUST PRESERVE what we have left. If humans wish to survive global warming, we
need to save places such as the Tongass and preserve it in its natural state.

Please do not allow for sales of timber permits and road development in the Tongass National Forest. Thank
you.



